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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 2:22 PM 

To: Pauline Robinson 

Cc: Eric Fryson 

Subject: RE: 

Will do! Thank you! 
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From: Pauline Robinson 
Sent: Monday, November 26,20122:17 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: 

You can put it in 120275 for now. Thanks. 

Pauline E. Robinson, J.D., Esq. 
Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of the General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
E-mail: parobins@psc.state.fI.us 
Tel: 850-413-6183 
Fax: 850-413-6184 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Monday, November 26,20122:17 PM 
To: Pauline Robinson 
Cc: Adam Teitzman; Eric Fryson 
Subject: RE: 

Thank you, Pauline. For now should we put this in undocketed or go ahead and put it in Docket 
120275? We can always move it later, by request from you or Adam, if necessary. 

From: Pauline Robinson 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 12:45 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: 

Dorothy, 

Adam is out today, but I will get back to you as soon as possible. We should be able to resolve both 
complaints in one docket. Thanks. 

Pauline E. Robinson, J.D., Esq. 
Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of the General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 

12/13/2012 
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Tallahassee, FL 32399 
E-mail: parobins@psc.state.f1.us 
Tel: 850-413-6183 
Fax: 850-413-6184 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 12:11 PM 
To: Pauline Robinson 
Cc: Eric Fryson 
Subject: 

Hi Pauline, 

I don't know if you are the appropriate person to ask, so if not, please forward to the right person. Thank you! 

We received another "fonnal complaint" letter from Curtis Brown against TECD for excessive hold times when 
contacting TECD by phone (see attached document). There is currently a docket open for another matter (120275-EI) 
and in that docket, TECD advises they have been working with Mr. Brown to resolve the issue(s) and that opening a 
docket may have been premature. Before we open a new docket for this, I would like your advice as to whether 
it should be set up as a new docket yet or not. 

Thank you for your help. 

12/13/2012 


mailto:parobins@psc.state.f1.us


STATE OF FLORIDA 

COMMISSIONERS: 
RONALD A . BRISE, CHAIRMAN 
LISA POLAK EDGAR 
ART GRAHAM 
EDUARDOE. BALBIS 
JULIE I. BROWN 

OFFICE OF COMMISSION CLERK 
ANN COLE 

COMMISSION CLERK 
(850)413-6770 

^xibltr^^r£nc^ (Enmmfesran 

October 29, 2012 

Curtis Brown 
9916 Carlsdale Drive 
Riverview, Florida 33578 

Re: Docket No. 120275-EI 

Dear Mr. Curtis: 

This will acknowledge receipt of the formal petition of complaint against Tampa Electric 
Company, for discrimination against customers in their Energy Planner program, by Curtis Brown, 
which was filed in this office on October 29,2012, and assigned the above-referenced docket number. 
Appropriate staff members will be advised. 

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket. If mediation is conducted, it 
does not affect a substantially interested person's right to an administrative hearing. For more 
information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6199. 
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